DEH CHO FIRST NATIONS LEADERSHIP MEETING
NOVEMBER 22-25, 1994
FORT SIMPSON, NORTHWEST TERRITORIES

RESOLUTION #13

Whereas, the secretary of state Madam Ethel Blondin-Andrew has
established a pathways to success structural review, and

Whereas, the Dene Tene Management Board has requested Madam
Blondin an opportunity to present to the committee a "Grassroots”
view of the necessary structural changes to pathways to success,

Therefore be it resolved, that the Deh Cho First Nations support the
request of the Dene Tene Management Board to make a presentation
to the Pathways Structural Review Commuittee.

Moved by: President Richard Lafferty
Seconded by: Chief Dennis Deneron
Carmmed



